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Enclosed is the July issue of the Modernizing Today bulletin, "A look at our People, 
Process, and Technology."  There are several interesting articles including -  
 
��An interview with the Director of the Retirement Operations Center in Boyers, 

Pennsylvania, and  
 

��Updates on the information technology and performance measures 
 
 
If you should have any questions or comments regarding this bulletin or on the 
Modernization effort, please email us at: askrsm@opm.gov or fax us at 202-606-
0548.  If you wish to see previous issues of the bulletin or read more about the 
Modernization effort, you can visit our web site at www.opm.gov/retire/modern. 
 
And if you should have any questions about this or any other payroll office letter, 
please call us at 202-606-0606, or send an email to finance@opm.gov.   

 
 
 

       
      Robert A. Yuran, Chief 
      Financial Policy Staff 
      Retirement and Insurance Service 
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